## FGCC Meeting Minutes

Tuesday, June 10, 2008

- Several of us ate dinner with our critiquers prior to the meeting at Buzz and Ned's Barbeque - a good time
- The president, Gary Sergeant called the meeting to order and presented several items:
  - 1) We voted on the new slate of officers Cyane Lowden, Gilpin Brown, Bob Jones and Chuck Spaulding - passed
  - 2) We voted and passed the new budget for 2008-09
  - 3) Gary asked if the hospitality committee had come up With a time and place for a social - reply - "We're Working on it"
- Gilpin introduced the three critiquers Taylor Dabney, Anne Savedge and Jack Brooks.
- After the critique, many members mentioned how well
  the critique had gone and several said they thought it was
  one of the better ones we had had in the past few years.
  I agree! The three were affirming of our work as well as
  pushing us to look at attempting to capture images that
  were not "what everyone else sees". Jack was a
  masterful cropper!
- Gary thanked the critiquers and presented them with a small token of our appreciation (\$25 gift card to a restaurant)
- The new officers will meet on June 19<sup>th</sup> to begin planning the new year